4.21 (q)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Licence for Landlords Ward 8

From: Brenda Zsiros

Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 9:14 PM
To: Kelsey, Lisa <Lisa.Kelsey@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Licence for Landlords Ward 8

As a resident of Ward 8 | fully support the implementation to licence landlords for this area.

Several houses in this area have a number of people living in a single family home. One house had a 2nd storey added
and this house has rental for 10 people.

This is a huge problem in regards to garbage, lawn care and parking.

Landlords are never around to check out the properties or do any inspections.

| believe many of these homes are unsafe to house the number of people living there.

| believe it is the right of every person to have a safe place to live, so many of the problems fall to the landlords and not
the actual tenants.

Landlords should be held accountable for these properties.

Thank you,

Brenda Zsiros

This may be read at the planning committee meeting



